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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This notice is to inform you that the Bazetta Fire Department has received a reduction in 

their Public Protection Classification (PPC).  The fire department was evaluated by the 

Insurance Services Office (ISO) in May 2019. 

 

The report for this evaluation was given to the fire department on August 26, 2019, 

notifying Bazetta Township of this reduction.  The new rating for the Bazetta Township 

is a PPC-3.  This new PPC rating will go into effect December 1, 2019. 

 

If you should have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact my 

office. 
 

 

Professionally, 

Dennis Lewis 

Chief Dennis Lewis OFE, OFC 


